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- 1/5, Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop of an erratic driver on Kings Highway. 

During the motor vehicle stop, it was determined the driver of the vehicle was 
intoxicated. The driver was arrested, processed, and issued for Driving under the 
Influence.  
 

- 1/6, Officers were dispatched to Glen Echo Ave for the report of a theft. It was reported 
that the window of the caller’s vehicle was smashed and their personal belongings were 
taken. The value of stolen items was over $1,000. The matter is being investigated by the 
Detective Unit. 
 

- 1/8, Officers responded to CVS, on center Square Road, for a shoplifting report. It was 
reported that less than $50.00 in merchandise was taken from the store. Officers are 
following up with possible leads.  
 

- 1/8, Officers were dispatched to High Hill Park for the report of a theft. It was reported 
that the window of the caller’s vehicle was smashed and their personal belongings were 
taken. The value was of the stolen items exceeded $250. The matter is being investigated 
by the Detective Unit. 
 

- 1/9, Officers responded to Windsor Drive for the report of a vehicle fire. Officers secured 
the scene, while the Woolwich Township Fire Department extinguished the fire. OEM 
and Fire Officials cleaned up a fuel spill caused by the fire. 
 

- 1/13, Officers responded to Fox Chase Court for the report of a motor vehicle theft. It 
was reported that an Audi sedan was taken from the residence sometime overnight. The 
matter is being investigated by the Detective Unit. 
 

- 1/17. Officers were dispatched to US RT 322 for the report of a theft. It was reported that 
several pipes were stolen from the construction site. The value of items stolen is 
approximately $800. The matter is being investigated by the Detective Unit. 
 

- 1/19, Officers were dispatched to US RT 322 for the report of a theft. It was reported that 
several items were stolen from the construction site. The value of items stolen is 
approximately $5,000.The matter is being investigated by the Detective Unit 
 

- 1/23, Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop for a traffic violation on Kings Highway. 
While conducting the stop, CDS was located within the vehicle. The driver was arrested, 
charged, and lodged in Salem County Jail. 


